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BY E-MAIL 

May 14, 2015 
 
Phil Martin 
Vice-President, Finance & Regulatory Compliance 
Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. 
100 Simcoe Street South 
Oshawa ON  L1H 7M7 
 
Dear Mr. Martin:  
 
Re: Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. 
 Application for 2015 - 2019 Distribution Rates 

Board File Number:  EB-2014-0101 
 
Procedural Order No. 2 for this proceeding indicated the OEB would determine if a 
transcribed technical conference is required for this proceeding. 
 
The OEB has determined that the transcribed technical conference will go forward on 
May 21, 2015 at 9:30 am at the OEB offices, 25th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street, Toronto.  If 
necessary, the technical conference will continue on May 22, 2015. Parties intending to 
participate are reminded that they must notify Oshawa PUC, and copy all parties, of the 
topic areas for questioning by May 19, 2015.  
 
The OEB also reminds parties that a proposed issues list, or notification that no 
agreement has been reached on a draft issues list, must be filed on May 26, 2015.  The 
issues list should be discussed following the completion of the technical conference. 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: All Parties, EB-2014-0101 


